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14.00-15.30 
ICT TOOL 
Valeria Ferraris updated the team on the progress of the ICT tool. After explaining some issues that 
caused a delay in the work, she showed a preview of the tool and illustrated the next steps. 
The Italian language is almost ready: our consultant is fixing small things that we noticed after several 
days of checks. Then, he will start to duplicate in every language, starting with French, and then the 
other languages will follow. The last one will be the English version, taking into account that none of 
us needs it. 
 
NATIONAL EVENTS 
Valeria Ferraris recalled that each partner will organize a national event to disseminate whistleblowing 
and open data reports or to present the ICT tool. She reported that the University of Turin held an 
event in May 2020 aimed at Public Administrations to discuss Whistleblower directive and Italian 
legislation and the usefulness of a self-assessment tool. 
She proposed to the other partners to think about what kind of event to organize online, and to fill in 
a file to share on google drive indicating the essential information: when it will be held, who will be 
the public, who will be the speakers and what will be the topic. 
 



 

This project has received funding from the European Union's Justice Programme (2014-2020) under 
Grant Agreement No 823799. (©WOODIe, 2019-2021). 

WOODIE FINAL EVENT  
The main part of the meeting was dedicated to the organization of the final event of the Woodie 
project. Taking into account the current pandemic situation, it will certainly take place online. It was 
decided to hold two separate meetings lasting about two hours each, one dedicated to whistleblowing 
and the other to open data. All partners agreed not to limit these meetings to the presentation of 
comparative reports on the two topics. Instead, it was decided that after a short presentation of the 
reports, significant figures will intervene on the topic to create a debate. All partners agree and 
undertake to think about who could be invited as a speaker. 
 


